
 
----- Forwarded Message ----
From: Mike Dun
To: Le Herisser
Sent: Tue, 26 January, 2010 13:52:08
Subject: scrutiny

Dear Deputy,
 
We have posted our recent interview in full on voiceforprotest together with an account of the latest Economic
Affairs Panel shambloic rudeness.
 
Your comments would be apprecitaed but its is obvious to me that the scrutiny system falls far short of the
standards and aspirations that you seem to believe in.
 
We should like this blog drawn to the attention of the Media Inquiry group as evidence of the failings in the
scrutiny system and of the general inadequacies in the access of the public to government information and
activities.
 
Can you do this directly? It might better ensure that these views are taken notice of!
 
Regards
 
Mike Dun
 
Team Voice
 


